
To all city council members, 
 
I am wondering what information the City Council members are using to determine if the ACOP program 
is working effectively and worthy of renewal.  
Why isn't there some form of evaluation included in the agenda? (Attachment B is not attached)  Why is 
there no report of the evaluation of the program? 
Have there been any complaints or concerns raised that need to be addressed in light of recent 
awareness of racial bias and excessive force by police officers toward people of color?  
Where is the critical thought process? Reporting and evaluation are included in the amendment 
language, but where is it being utilized? 
Where is the St. Paul Public Housing Crime Report?   
There is supposed to be a monthly report. I searched on the internet many ways and was not able to 
find the Public Housing Crime Report. There are many other very comprehensive reports about St Paul 
crime, but not for the Public Housing Association.  
 
We must actively work to end systemic racism and speak up for those citizens who are less likely to 
speak up for themselves. 
The vote to renew this contract should be postponed until these questions are answered satisfactorily 
and it has been determined that progress is being made to serve the citizens in St Paul's public housing 
in an equitable and respectful manner.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Bell 
 


